
Steinert After Prom 2023
Meeting Minutes
August 1, 2023

The meeting was called to order at 7:05 pm by Melissa Spitzner (MS) President
Madeline Laverty, Vice President
Gena Graziano, Treasurer
Marcy Giambrone, Secretary

All attendees were asked to sign in.
● Sign-in sheet uploaded

President
● Introductions of Officers
● Review of budget by Treasurer
● We are expected to receive a $10,000 reimbursement this year

from Hamilton Township
● This year we have charitable donation Venmo and Paypal

accounts
● Our goal for this year is to educate the students on safe driving

and substance abuse which is part of After Prom organization’s
mission.

● We will try to get the vehicle back to the corner of Steinert for
drunk driving awareness.

● Please see the sign up genius link to volunteer this school year:
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c084caba62ea0fcce9-2024
?fbclid=IwAR3Z29Y6u_b4DOUl_scjLzudD_aSDxiCAlmcNH8DTA
rCfayUJ30n_WkrnPQ#/

● Our social media pages will be run by Andrea Belardo. Anything
that needs to be posted can be emailed to Bels28@gmail.com.

● We will purchase two banners for this committee.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c084caba62ea0fcce9-2024?fbclid=IwAR3Z29Y6u_b4DOUl_scjLzudD_aSDxiCAlmcNH8DTArCfayUJ30n_WkrnPQ#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c084caba62ea0fcce9-2024?fbclid=IwAR3Z29Y6u_b4DOUl_scjLzudD_aSDxiCAlmcNH8DTArCfayUJ30n_WkrnPQ#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c084caba62ea0fcce9-2024?fbclid=IwAR3Z29Y6u_b4DOUl_scjLzudD_aSDxiCAlmcNH8DTArCfayUJ30n_WkrnPQ#/
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● There will be a Beef and Beverage Fundraiser on October 20th
at the Hibernians. This is a 21 and older event. There will be a
flier at our Back to School Night Table.

● There will be a Senior event this year to replace the Senior
Supper.

● We currently have a Mums Fundraiser happening. Please see
our Facebook page (Steinert After Prom Parents Association) for
more information.

● We are considering a “Class of ‘24” spirit wear fundraiser
● Our Craft Far will be held November 4th at Steinert
● There will be a Senior Video (slideshow) this year and we will

need submissions of photos. More information to follow.
● We will be having a pretzel sale on the first day of school (after

school) in the student lot. Please have students bring cash if
they wish to support and purchase.

● Back to School Night will be September 28th.
● Meetings this year will be held in the library at 7pm. Our next

meeting will be September 12th.

Meeting adjourned at 8:26 pm by MS
Meeting minutes submitted by Marcy Giambrone
Minutes approved


